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Bristol Town Administrator

From: Ian Albinson <ianalbinson@gmail.com> on behalf of Ian Albinson <ianalbinson+sb@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, August 22, 2020 12:37 PM
To: bdysense@comcast.net; Bristol Town Administrator; Will Sipsey
Cc: peeker@gmavt.net; joelbouvier@yahoo.com; heydarla712@gmail.com
Subject: Re: Bartlett Falls Study

Hi Val and Michelle, 
 
Given the immediacy of this TAC Grant application, I’d like to suggest adding this to Monday’s meeting. 
 
Will, can you send along your draft application ASAP? 
 
– Ian 
 
Ian Albinson, Selectboard Member 
Town of Bristol 
On Aug 21, 2020, 4:00 PM ‐0400, Will Sipsey <lincolnwsipsey@gmavt.net>, wrote: 
 

Greetings from Lincoln, 
 
     I am writing to you, Valarie and Michelle, about an idea we had at our Lincoln Select-board 
Meeting.  I am writing to you, both a Select Board Member and the County Transportation Advisory 
Committee Chair.  The TAC has 40k in planning grant money. Our thought in Lincoln was that we 
should study something in Bristol:  116 intersection with Lincoln Rd and the Bartlett Falls parking 
issue.  IT turns out that even though both of these areas of potential improvement are in Bristol, the 
safety hazards presented by both situations really effects pretty near every resident of Lincoln, 
because we all go down to Bristol 'cause we like it so much. 
 
  My request is for your review and possible approval for a TAC grant for a Study of the Bartlett Falls 
Area Traffic Challenges.  WE will need the Bristol Boards blessing to proceed with the TAC Grant. 
The Grant application must be received by 09/11/2020.  I will have a draft which I can email to you 
Monday morning.  There is no financial commitment required. The only requirement is the Board 
consider the possible remediations contained in the report. I would like 10 or 15 minutes this 
Monday to discuss this with the board.   
 
Thanks, and best regards 
 
Will Sipsey 
Lincoln SelectBoard 
AC TAC Chair 
802 453 3665 

TownofBristol
Text Box
Agenda Item I.1




